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27th February 2023 
 

Industrial Action – Wednesday 1st March 2023 
 
Dear Parent & Carers,  

 
As you may be aware, NEU have called on their members who are teachers to take part in 
national strike action in respect of teachers’ pay. 
 
Strike action involving NEU has a particularly significant impact at SSSC. On these 
occasions the health and safety of all members of the school community has to be the 
primary concern and consequently we have had to make the difficult decision to close the 
school to all pupils on Wednesday 1st March 2023. 
 
There are different strike dates dependent upon where the school is located throughout 
the country. SSSC could also be affected by the action on  
 
Wednesday 15th March 2023 
Thursday 16th March 2023 
 
A decision on whether the school will be open, partially open or closed on these dates will 
made closer to the time. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this might cause but please be aware 
that no decisions in this particular situation have been taken lightly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
C Greenhough & D England 
Co - Headteachers 
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